HECTOR SCHOOL DISTRICT
Minutes of Board of Education *Special* Meeting
September 26, 2022

The Hector School District Board of Education met in regular session on Monday September 26, 2022 in the
High School boardroom. Board members present included Misty Barnett, Russell Hill and Katie Baker.
Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor was also present. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by board
President Misty Barnett.

I.  Visitors to the meeting included Chad Stanley (Chambers Bank) and Melody Crane.

II.  The board with a motion from Misty Barnett and a second from Katie Baker voted 3-0 to approve the
2022-2023 Budget.

The board retired into executive session at 6:15 p.m. and returned to regular session at 7:09 p.m.
III.  Personnel- Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor made the following recommendation:
a.) The board with a motion from Misty Barnett and a second from Katie Baker voted 3-0 to hire Rebecca

Goldman as Food Service Worker effective 9/26/2022.

IV.  The board with a motion from Misty Barnett and a second from Russell Hill voted 3-0 to adjourn the
meeting at 7:10 p.m.
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